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I live in Freeport, and I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council.  This is a great way to get children, families, seniors and young people 
outside and active, as well as create a new way to promote the Portland area that will 
attract young families and vibrant citizens, alike.


